
AMS ANNOUNCES NEW PARTNERSHIPS WITH FELLOW SCIENTIFIC SOCIETIES 

January 7, 2015 – The American Meteorological Society (AMS) today announced two new 
partner agreements with meteorological societies of other countries to promote greater dialogue 
and collaboration with others working in the atmospheric, oceanic, and hydrologic sciences. The 
agreements, signed recently with the Canadian Meteorological and Oceanographic Society 
(CMOS) and the Indian Meteorological Society (IMS), were announced at the 95th AMS Annual 
Meeting being held this week in Phoenix, Arizona.  

“We are excited to form these new partnerships as we look ahead to future opportunities that 
allow us to create a larger, global resource for the weather, water, and climate community,” said 
William Gail, 2014 AMS President. “Providing reciprocal membership benefits with our new 
partners allows professionals working internationally in various disciplines of the enterprise to 
access important scientific and professional information from these other societies.” 

The new partnerships include discounts for each society’s members to join AMS, as well as for 
AMS members to join CMOS and IMS.  

For more about reciprocal membership opportunities, visit the AMS website at 
http://www2.ametsoc.org/ams/index.cfm/membership/ams-member-resources/ 
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